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PORT OF GERALDTON  
HARBOUR MASTER INSTRUCTIONS 
05 / 2024  
 

All current Harbour Master Instructions are available on our website: https://www.midwestports.com.au/operations/shipping/notice-to-mariners.aspx  
Port of Geraldton Marine Team / Phone +61 8 99 640 505 / shipping@midwestports.com.au 

 
Number: 05 / 2024      Date Issued: 26th April 2024     
 

Date of effect: 1st May 2024 

Details: Request for Approval to Conduct Hot Work on Vessels at 
Geraldton Port - Anchorages 

Former Notice: Nil 

Charts & Publications: AUS 81 

Attachments: MWPA - Request for Approval to Conduct Hot Work on Vessels at 
Geraldton Port - Anchorages 

 
Mariners are advised that effective 1st May 2024, any vessels which intend to carry out Hot Work 
while at the Port of Geraldton Anchorages, must complete and submit the attached “Request for 
Approval to Conduct Hot Work on Vessels at Geraldton Port Anchorages” form. 
 
This approval must be submitted to the Port Authority no less than 4 working days prior to 
commencement of the Hot Work. 

No vessel is permitted to commence any kind of Hot Work onboard, until a written approval has 
been received from the Port Authority. 

Completed Application form must be sent to shipping@midwestports.com.au and 
wharfsupervisors@midwestports.com.au and  permits@midwestports.com.au 

Any questions or feedback regarding this Harbour Master Instruction should be addressed to the             
Mid West Port Authority Marine Team.  

             
 
 
 

Heathcliff Pimento  

Harbour Master (Geraldton) 

Request for Approval to Conduct Hot Work on Vessels at Geraldton Port - Anchorages 
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